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2022:3267:T Mr PC 08/08/2022 10:36:12  OBINOT The sketch provided by the applicant only outlines details of 1 tree on a boundary with the property next door
(36). However, the sketch does not show the position of the trees at the rear of the property boarding
Goldhurst Terrace

202253267 T Mr A TTill 08/08/2022 10:23:40 SUPC | support the removal of these trees down to the stump, however there would be an impact on and |
would hope that the residents at 36 Aberdere gardens have an intention of replacing them with another
species of tree?

202232671 MR AMJ 08082022 10:31:11 OBI | object to these trees being completely cut down. There is nothing wrong with them, nor are they at an age
which is potentially dangerous i.e the trees are due to die. These are healthy trees which can be managed with
a felling with the permission of camden council
The removal of these trees will deprive other residents of privacy, remove a large amount of homes for the
wild-life i.e birds and bees and also increase pollution.
These trees should be cut down to a managable size as has been the case with residents on Goldhurst
Terrace
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